From: Teddy Bourne W
Sent: 06 August 202 :
To: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION re Planning Application 2024/1090/L (Stables Annex, Old Hampstead
Police Station)

You don't often get email from m— e | carn why this is important

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc.

Dear Camden Planning Team,
We have the following comments on this application.
We are resident neighbours, and we our comments constitute an objection.

The latest version of the application appears to be the same as the previous one, except for the removal of
the (only recently added) light screens around the skylights. The removal of the screens (which were
intended to reduce light pollution) makes the latest iteration of the application somewhat worse than the
previous one. In other respects, the revised application does nothing to address any of the very substantial
objections previously lodged by or on behalf of the owners of numbers 50 and 51 Downshire Hill, which we
continue to support.

Please register this objection.

Regards,

|
[lHampstead Hill Mansions, Downshire Hill, London, NW3 INY



